Stanwood-Camano School District BOARD OF DIRECTORS

July 7, 2020 CONSENT AGENDA

DONATIONS

(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly. However, in accordance with Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding \$500.00 must formally be approved in the Consent Agenda.)

The Stanwood-Camano School District received the following donation:

\$10,000 in grant funds from the Haggen Foundation in support of the Stanwood-Camano School District Summer Feeding Program. Funds will be used to supplement the program during COVID-19.